
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
PROPOSED LLANO COUNTY BUDGET 

 
Pursuant to the Texas Local Government Code, §111.0075, Notice is hereby given that 
there will be a public hearing for the Llano County FY 2023 proposed budget on Monday, 
August 22, 2021, at 11:00 a.m. in the Llano Law Enforcement Center, 2001 N State Hwy 
16, Llano, Texas. 
 
THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE MORE TOTAL 
PROPERTY TAXES THAN LAST YEAR'S BUDGET BY 
$1,210,534 OR 7.81%, AND OF THAT AMOUNT $438,461 
IS TAX REVENUE TO BE RAISED FROM NEW 
PROPERTY ADDED TO THE TAX ROLL THIS YEAR. 
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